Engineer, Saba 755-4940

From; Engineer, Saba 755-4940

Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 11:43 AM
To: Engineer, Saba 755-4940

Subject: RE: Frontage Road at the Red Bard

From: DiTullio Ir, Reno@CALFIRE [mailto:Reno. DiTullior@fire,ca.qov]
Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 2:24 PM

To: Engineer, Saba 755-4940

Subject: RE: Frontage Road at the Red Bard

Mr. Engineer,

It would be my preference to have the frontage road near the Red Bam to have one name in both

San Benito and Monterey Counties.
Thanks,

Reno DiTullio Jr

CAL FIRE

San Benito-Monterey Unit

Aromas Tri-County Fire Protection District
(831)726-3130 (o)

{831)227-7607 (c)

Sun, Mon, Tues




